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Flag Status: Orange
Dear Camden

I would to raise strong objections to the development of the whole site around 6 Erskine rd from
commercial to residential. In particular I would like to express my concern that the important
community resource of Triyoga primrose hill may be lost. This yoga centre provides an important
service to the local community including through its community classes and the services it provides
including teacher training as well as osteopathy etc as well as its general yoga and other classes
schedule. it's also important to the vibrancy and economic development of the neighbourhood that
commercial enterprises and small businesses such as those which inhabit this complex are not lost to
expensive housing that will likely be largely out of reach in price to many of those that use Triyoga
and which will benefit fewer people. The building that Triyoga is in and the whole comples is also of
interest from an historical perspective particularly the main studio in Triyoga.

As such it is important for the area that this site remain with its current usage.

30/10/2013
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Sent from my iPad

30/10/2013



